
From: Ray Quick [mailto:raqec@att.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2014 9:57 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Improved Notification Requirements for Regulation 6 

 

 
I support the revisions with respect to the public notice 
requirements for Regulation 6 with the following inclusions: 
 
 
All public notice requirements specified in section 6.207 
shall be issued  
no more than 30 days prior to submission of the Notice of 
Intent and the Arkansas Department of Health should be 
included on the list of entities requiring notice. 
 

 

Ray A. Quick, P.G. 
 


